
Dear Incoming Freshmen and Parents/Guardians

Congratulations on finishing another school year. We are looking forward to having you at the
high school next year. We know the transition to high school can be overwhelming for some
students and families so we want you to know we are here to help. Below you will find some
important information to help you get ready for next year.

Student Schedules
Finalized schedules will be available for viewing in Skyward on August 1st. Schedules will also
be available for pickup during the open house dates listed below.

Open Houses: (August 23 from 8:00-1:00 and August 24 from 1:00-6:00)
Students and families will be able to explore the building, put things away in lockers, meet with
administration and counselors, and pick up their schedules, school calendars, and other
paperwork.

Fall Sports
2022-23 athletic registration is now open. Please go https://newlondon-ar.rschooltoday.com/ to
register. Further details can be found in the Skyward message/email that was sent on 5/27/22.
Start Dates:Football – August 2nd, Girls Swim – August 9th, Tennis – August 9th, Volleyball –
August 15th, Cross Country – August 15th, Boys Soccer – August 15th

Freshmen First Day (Thursday, September 1st)
Only Freshmen will report to school on September 1st. During the day students will go through
their schedules, meet and greet with staff, explore all the available clubs and activities, learn
high school procedures, review expectations, and meet with their assigned peer mentor.
Freshmen First Day gives Freshmen an opportunity to get comfortable with things before the
other students join them on September 2nd. The start time at the high school is 7:55. The daily
bell schedule is attached below.

Peer Mentoring Program
All Freshmen will be assigned a National Honor Society peer mentor. For more information on
the program please see the attached letter.

High School Summer Hours
Feel free to call or stop by the high school if you have any questions or concerns about the
upcoming school year. Office hours will be 8:00-2:00. The high school administration team and
building secretaries will be in the office throughout the summer. Counselors will be in the office
as well, but will have limited availability throughout the summer months.

https://newlondon-ar.rschooltoday.com/


Contact Information
Cassidy Flanders- Counselor students A-L cflander@newlondon.k12.wi.us
Riley Schussler-Counselor students M-Z rschussl@newlondon.k12.wi.us
Philip Sloma- Activities Director/Dean of Students psloma@newlondon.k12.wi.us
Jennifer Bruce- Associate Principal jbruce@newlondon.k12.wi.us
Brian Yerkey-Principal byerkey@newlondon.k12.wi.us
High School phone number - 920-982-8420

Enjoy your summer and we will see you soon.

Brian Yerkey
Principal NLHS
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